
Boom Radio Ltd. 12884529 
43 Clarendon Square, Leamington Spa, Warwickshire, England, CV32 5QZ

Ofcom Consultation: Proposed new BBC DAB+ Radio Stations 

Dear All, 

This letter is to formally respond to your consultation on your provisional determination. 

Question 1 

(i) We are fully suppor0ve of the provisional conclusions regarding R2E and have
provided you with evidence to that end in our previous submissions.

Question 2 

(i) We have no direct view on these sta0ons but do support the Radiocentre
approach in their forthcoming submission to you

(ii) We agree with your assessment on the likely effect on fair and effec0ve
compe00on

(iii) We have no direct view on this proposal but do support the Radiocentre
approach in their forthcoming submission to you.

Question 3 

We agree with your provisional conclusions regarding R2E. 

Question 4 

We do support the forthcoming Radiocentre view on changes to operating licences, and do feel 
much greater ongoing constraints need to be placed on BBC services in receipt of public funds. 

We are content that none of these responses are confidential, and you are free to publish them as 
you see fit 

Phil Riley 

CEO, Boom Radio 


